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(Charl&s Perry Fisher, Esq.) 
(typewritten) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Dear Fisher, 

20, Jan. 1914. 

Send me a notice of the College .lw.emorial Meeting. • We never had a better friend than Weir Mitohell and it is wonderfUl what he did for the old College. 

I am glad you have got a good list of Champerius, as his books ) are of a very great interest and increasing m11ch in value. I read a paper last • night on the early printed medical books to~ and had an exhibit of 15 of my own, 6 from the College of Surgeons, 4 from the Royal Society of :Medicine and 8 from the Wellcome Historical Exhibit. I have _g6t a number of photo-graphs of the rarer books and have collected information in all about 180 separate editions to 1480. 

With greetings for the New Year, 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


